Subject: 2022/2307/L - 23 Gloucester Crescent, London NW1 7DS

Dear Sir/Madam.

| write to give support to the above planning application to raise the height of the boundary wall of the property. |
believe there will be no detriment to the historic or conservation aspects of the property and that the building work
will be done to the highest level of supervision. The owner has, in addition, been in contact with me in my role as
representative of The Cavendish School to liaise on the best time for the work to happen in terms of minimising
disruption to our pupils and parents.

| also believe that the higher wall will deter antisocial behaviour in close proximity to The Cavendish School which
has been a problem for many years. The higher wall will deter youths from hanging out there, drinking and dealing.

Sincerely,
Sharon Chen Cooper.
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